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Jandel Universal Probe Guidance Unit 

Needle  
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Unit 

The Universal Probe Needle Guidance Unit is supplied with a set of probe tips 
installed.  Changing the probe tip spacing requires replacement of the Guidance 
Unit.  Tip replacement can be performed by replacing the Guidance Unit, or just 
the needles can be replaced.  Replacing the whole guidance unit is more com-
plicated and unnecessary unless there is some damage to the current guidance 
unit. There are instructions for replacing the needles in the manual. Either 
method requires the ligaments to be unsoldered and then new ones soldered. 


